
On 18 February 2021, a site visit was conducted in the future police training center in 

Kutná Hora, with the participation of representatives of the program intermediary JUDr. 

Václav Vlček and Ing. Zdeňka Klimková from the Department of Financial Mechanisms 

and Structural Funds of the Ministry of the Interior, and the leader of the implementation 

team of the PDP2 project Ing. Tomáš Nushart from the Logistics Administration 

Department of the Police Presidium. 

The inspection was attended by representatives of ten construction companies which 

expressed interest in the procurement procedure for a public contract supplier. The 

subject of the public contract is the execution of the construction within the project 

documentation entitled "Revitalization of the Kutná Hora complex", and creation of an 

inventory of construction works, supplies and services, including a statement of 

acreage, energy assessment and building permit. It is a reconstruction of buildings 

designed to provide accommodation, training and conference facilities.  

In the future, the training center of the Czech Police will provide the necessary 

conditions for organizing didactic, training and international courses, conferences, 

exercises, training of police officers and police instructors, educational activities within 

lifelong learning, etc.  

 


